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21 April 2025, Cotabato City – The Philippine Statistics Authority (PSA) 
Bangsamoro Autonomous Region in Muslim Mindanao (BARMM) 
announces the release of the 2024 Regional Accounts of the Philippines 
(RAP) on 22 April 2025 (Tuesday). The release will be conducted through 
simultaneous press conferences across all 18 regions. The News 
Conference on the 2024 Economic Performance of BARMM will take place 
on 22 April 2025 at 10:00 AM, at Surya Hall, Mall of Alnor, Alnor 
Commercial Complex, Sinsuat Avenue, Cotabato City, and will be 
simultaneously live-streamed via the PSA BARMM Official Facebook page. 
The 2024 RAP will also be accessible on the PSA BARMM website at 
https://rssobarmm.psa.gov.ph. 
 
Engr. Akan G. Tula, MPA, OIC Regional Director of PSA BARMM, and     
Ms. Melanie M. Indar, Director I of the Planning and Policies Bureau of the 
Bangsamoro Planning and Development Authority (BPDA), representing 
BPDA Bangsamoro Director General Engr. Mohajirin T. Ali, MNSA, will 
serve as resource persons during the press conference. 
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